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O2 Young voices 
Congratulations to all the Year 5 and 6 children in the choir who represented Pendragon 
at the 2019 Young Voices at the O2 on Wednesday night.  After a long afternoon rehearsal 
the children then danced and sang with a choir of 8000 children, a live band, dancers and 
guest singers.  An amazing experience for all of us who were there both adults and children.  
Many thanks to all the parents who were able to join us for the final performance. 
I have asked the children what they thought of the event…. 
“A once in a lifetime experience.” 
“I loved it when the lights went off and our torches looked like stars.” 
“I will remember it forever.” 
Parent teacher consultations 
Parents Evening booking system is now open.  
Please remember if you have more than one child in school you will need to allow time 
between appointments to move from one classroom to the next- I would suggest a 20 
minute gap to be safe. If you have changed your e-mail address and not told us, you will 
not have received an invitation to book an appointment.  
The appointments are only 10 minutes long so if you already know you have a lot you wish 
to discuss why not contact your child’s teacher in advance and make a separate 
appointment.  Please do not be upset if on the night, staff have to ask you to stop and 
make another appointment as you are only allocated 10 minutes.  Staff can be contacted 
in person, through the school office or via their school e mail address.   
Takeover Day 
Friday 15th February is our annual Takeover Day.  All children are invited to takeover a job 
in school. On past occasions we have had children in the office answering the telephone, 
children running the school assembly and children leading lessons in their own classrooms 
and around the school.  All they need to do is apply for a post they wish to do and if 
teaching a lesson - make sure they check with the class teacher in advance! 
 
Next 2 weeks’ events 
Wednesday 6th February  SVC staff to visit Year 6 
Thursday 7th February  Maths show for all the children 
Friday 8th February   Valentine pop up shop 
Tuesday 12th February  Year 3 to Flag Fen 
     Parent consultations 
Thursday 14th February  Parent consultations 
Friday 15th February  Takeover day 
     School closes for half term at 3.15pm 


